Republic of the Philippines

Profegsional Regulation Commission
Regional Office XIllI
Butuan City

NOTICE OF AWARD

January 12, 2021

MS. AMY DILLA-GRABATO, CSP, CSMS
General Manager

ACD Investigation Security Agency, Inc.
961 Quezon Boulevard, Davao City

Dear Ms. Grabato;

We are pleased to inform you that your bid proposal for the Procurement of Security
Services for CY 2021-2023 of PRC Regional Office XIll (Butuan) in the amount of Nine
Hundred Fifty Nine Thousand Three Hundred Thirty Three Pesos and 64/100 (Php
959,333.64) for the first year of the Multi-Year Contracting Authority (MYCA) covering the period
February 1, 2021 to January 31, 2022 has been determined as the Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Bidder.

ACD Investigation Security Agency, Inc. is therefore, required to sign a service contract with the
PRC Regional Office XIII (Butuan) immediately upon receipt of this Notice of Award. Please
acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice.

To guarantee faithful performance of your obligation under the contract, you are required to
post a performance security payable to the PRC within 10 days upon signing of the contract
in accordance with the form and amount prescribed in Section 39 of the IRR of RA 9184.
The performance security is subject to forfeiture in favor of PRC in the event that it is
established that you are in default of any of your contractual obligation.

We appreciate your interest on this opportunity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligation on this project.

Very truly yours,

ROTEn/BMMUGSA, MPA
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C fofme:
ACD | STIGATION SECURITY AGENCY, INC.
By:

AMY DILLA-GRABATO
General Manager

Date:

3F South Wing, Robinsons Place Butuan, J.C. Aquino Avenue, Butuan City, 8600 Philippines
Telephone: (085)815-0915 Mobile No. 0930-229-1575 email add: prc.butuan@gmail.com



